
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

Final Financial Aid Suspension 
 
 
 
 
Dear Student: 
 
After review of your academic record, you have not met the guidelines of your Probation term and you 
are being placed on Final Financial Aid Suspension. You cannot appeal this status and may only use 
funds other than federal financial aid to bring your status into good standing with Satisfactory Academic 
Progress (SAP) guidelines.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
Anthony Jouvenas 
 
Anthony Jouvenas 
Financial Aid Director 
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